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President’s Newsletter: August 2013: Special 
Edition 

 

Dear Georgia Southern University Supporter, 

I would like to introduce the annual President’s Report, which highlights Georgia Southern’s 

accomplishments during the 2012-2013 fiscal year. Through the commitment of our faculty, staff and 

students the University has achieved many great successes during the past year. This report showcases 

Georgia Southern’s academic recognition, student success, athletic achievements, groundbreaking 

research, economic development, new facilities and outreach initiatives. 

I hope that you will take a few minutes to visit each section and see what YOUR University is doing. 

Read the President’s Annual Report. 

Sincerely, 

Brooks A. Keel, Ph.D. 

President 

 

http://news.georgiasouthern.edu/pr/
http://www.georgiasouthern.edu/pr/

	President's Newsletter
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1404936877.pdf.s6CW7

